
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM 
 

With reference to our Advertisement Titled “Request for Proposals under Design and 

Implementation Mode for establishment of Pakistan Railways Pension Fund” published in Daily 

Dawn, Daily Jang, Tribune and Daily Express on 23-08-2020 via PID No. (I) 951/20, the date of 

sealed bids/proposals has been extended upto 21
st
 September, 2020 on or before 14.00 hours. Others 

contents of the advertisement will remain the same.  

 
 

(KASHIF RASHEED YOUSFANI) 

for Additional Secretary, 

Ministry of Railways, 

D-Block, Pak Secretariat, Islamabad 

Ph: +92-51-9203068  Fax: +92-51-9208846 

Email: estabdirector@gmail.com  
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